In an email dated 2 July 2012 a officer of Gwynedd County Council provided the following information:.

- Ample copies of the consultation document was posted before hand to Ysgol y Parc and Ysgol O M Edwards (along with copies to the other schools in the area) – more than enough for parents, staff, governors - and others to store at each school for any community distribution.
- An electronic copy was sent to each headteacher in the catchment area
- Copies were also placed at all Gwynedd libraries
- A background pack was sent to all schools in the catchment area which included all relevant documentation (i.e. language impact assessment, community impact assessment; all Council papers; research; minutes of meetings etc). This was aslo refered to in letters sent to all parents to notify them that this documentation was available in each school, in all Gwynedd libraries and on the councils website.
- A copy was (and still is) available on-line at www.gwynedd.gov.uk/education